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March 20, 2024 
 
RE: I-15, Northgate IC to Fort Hall IC, Bannock and Bingham County (Key Numbers 24307 & 24308) 
 April/May 2024 Project Pre-Advertisement Construction Review Meeting Invitation 
 
To Interested Construction Contractors: 
 
ITD invites interested contractors to participate in the pre-advertisement presentation meeting on April 4, 
2024, for the construction projects on I-15 between the Northgate Interchange (IC) and Fort Hall IC. ITD is 
preparing to advertise the projects in April/May 2024.  ITD will present an overview of the projects’ scope and 
key features. This will help both ITD and the contracting community communicate for a successful project 
overall.  
 
The total project limits of the two construction contracts are from just south of the Northgate IC to 
approximately 1 mile north of the Fort Hall IC north of Pocatello, Idaho.  These projects will interface with two 
other I-15 projects, the I-86/I-15 System IC project on the south and the Fort Hall IC project on the north, both 
of which are currently under construction. These projects will widen and reconstruct I-15, including 
approximately 8 miles of asphalt paving of a new 6-lane highway with concrete median barrier and seven 
structures over/under I-15.  
 
ITD is asking for your active participation. Please join us for the pre-advertisement presentation scheduled to 
begin at 8:00 a.m. (MST) on Thursday, April 4, 2024 using the Webex link below: 
 
https://itdgov.webex.com/itdgov/j.php?MTID=md89af9937937d7d45997608377e3221b  
    
For more information, please contact ITD Project Manager Jeff Nettleton at (208) 334-8724. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Amy Schroeder, P.E.  
Highways Division Administrator, Planning and TECM Program 
Idaho Transportation Department  
 

https://itdgov.webex.com/itdgov/j.php?MTID=md89af9937937d7d45997608377e3221b

